
To: Dansville School Board Members 
From: Andy Cox 
Date: September 25, 2020 
Re: DES update 
 

• DES will be partnering with Marcos Pizza in Mason in multiple ways this year including: free pizzas for students on their birthdays (certificates distributed by teachers), a monthly Dansville Pizza Night at Marcos where Dansville families who order and specify which elem classroom their child is in gets 15% of that bill given back to the school, then the classroom with the most participation each month receives a pizza party.  We want to thank Donna and Bob Sturgis for their support of our school with this new partnership.  Our first elementary Pizza Night is October 15th and will continue to be the 3rd Thursday of each month. 
 

• Constitution Day was recognized on Thursdsay, September 17th with grade level specific activities planned by the teachers.  
• PBIS lessons looked a lot different this year due to COVID, but teachers made intentional efforts to discuss the expectations for student behavior at each of the various locations around the school including the bus and playground.  
• FAST Bridge and Spring Math screening data is in the process of being collected and analyzed at grade level meetings.  This helps us pinpoint which students require additional academic support.  
• Dansville Elem is partnering with Dart Bank once again this fall to collect coats and winter gear for families in need.  Items can be dropped off in the elem office vestibule from now until Oct. 5th.  Then the community event where families in need of items can “shop” will be held at St. James Church in Mason on Oct. 24 from 8:00-2:00.            


